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Welcome to the Lesley L. Walls Vision Center 
 

Thank you for accepting your eye doctor’s recommendation that you 

see us for assistance with the vision problems you've been struggling 

with. We thought it would be a good idea to give you some information 

about our services, so you know what to expect. 

 

Optometric Low Vision Services: During this evaluation, a history will 

be taken to learn the specific tasks you've been having difficulty with. 

Your vision then will be comprehensively assessed to determine your 

current visual potential. Finally, you will be evaluated for strategies that 

will help you achieve your goals, using the vision you have. We won't 

spend a lot of time evaluating the health of your eyes and we rarely 

dilate pupils, because your referring eye doctor is taking care of that. 

 

For most people, major medical insurance covers our services, but the 

portion of the examination where your eyeglass prescription is 

determined is not typically a covered service. The specialty glasses and 

devices we prescribe are not usually covered by insurance, but may be 

covered if you have a vision plan, such as VSP. So, be sure to inform us 

if you have such a plan. For information about insurance coverage 

please call the clinic at 918-449-6210. 



Rehabilitative Services: Thanks to our 

partnership with NewView Oklahoma, 

patients who quality can experience a wide range of services, usually 

provided in the home, that can help you accomplish your goals. A few 

examples include 

 Learning to use your devices more effectively 

 Lighting recommendations, based on your vision, to perform 

specific tasks 

 Developing better mobility skills that improve independence and 

reduce your risk of falls 

 Improving your ability to utilize technology 

 Evaluating low vision aids in your home to help with daily tasks 

 

NewView Oklahoma's services are typically covered by insurance, but 

that will be determined in advance of any provision of services.  

 

By providing a full spectrum of services to assist people with vision loss, 

we can achieve much greater success in helping people who are 

referred to us.  

 

The optometric services are provided through the College of Optometry 

at Northeastern State University. NewView Oklahoma is a non-profit 

organization dedicated to assisting people with visual impairment. Both 

are committed to providing excellent care for all individuals. Flexible 

payment plans on a sliding fee scale are available for those who qualify. 

Please don't hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

 


